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November 12, 2020

ALBERT HERTZLIER
POLLY A HERTZLER
145 WIMPEY CREEK RD
SALMON ID 83467-5284

RE: Change in Ownership Water Right Nos: 74-646A and 74-7279
Dear Interested Parties:

The Department of Water Resources (Department) acknowledges receipt of your Notice of Change in
Water Right Ownership (Notice).

Our review of your Notice indicates that additional information is required before the Department can
process the change. The information required is indicated below:

X __ Evidence of Water Right Ownership: copy of Deed, Contract of Sale, or other legal document
indicating your ownership of the property and/or water rights in question — You submitted a
warranty deed conveying property from Sharyn Ward to you. These water rights are in the
names of Sharyn Ward and Donald E. Ward. Please provide chain of title from Donald E.
Ward to you.

Because the Department cannot process the Notice without proper documentation, we will hold any
action on your notice pending receipt of the necessary information. If we do not receive the
necessary information within 30 days we will return your notice and all attachments and your notice
will not be processed.

Also, please note that permit holders are required to report any change of ownership and/or mailing
address to the Department within 120 days of the change. Failure to report these changes could
result in a $100 late filing fee. Forms to assign ownership or update your address are available from
any office of the Department or on the Department's website.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (208) 287-4920.
Sincerely,

Debbi Judd

Technical Records Specialist



